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Senator Hanson-Young (written) asked: 
 
Has the Department received any legal advice that states that Australia may 
be in breach of our international obligations under the Refugee Convention or 
any other international treaty? Please table the advice with the answer. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Consistent with the usual position that it is not generally in the public interest 
to provide details of legal advice because of the prejudice the Commonwealth 
might suffer in the conduct of its legal affairs, it is not considered appropriate 
to provide the information requested. 


